## UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX !

LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE DU QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE TALENCE, LE March 6,1973

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

33405 TALENCE

TÉL. 80.68.00

334

Dear Don,

Got your letter of Feb. 12.I do not think, unhappily, that I can come to Idaho this year. I will be in Montreal for a short stay in September, for a meeting on Far East Palaeolithic, but it is a long way to Twin Falls, in terms of time and money.

There are direct planes from London to Bordeaux. Why not try it?

I do not have much time for writing just now. I just wanted to tell you that I am always glad to have news from you and Evelyn.

Cécile is back in Saratoga Springs. They just bought a house in the american way, which means they will still be paying it when they move elsewhere! I give \*\*th\*\* them some money for it, of course, and so I am shorter in cash that I was!

Denise is all right now.Arnaud is still in school, working more or less(rather less!) & Georges is now assistant professor at the University in Economics, and had several papers published.

So, with best wishes,

Bien amicalement,